June, 2021

Name


Dear Parents,

Our exciting week of Golf Club begins on July 12, and your child should soon be ready for the PGA tour!!! (Well, almost! ()

We are planning a final outing on Friday, July 16,  at the BFM driving range and miniature golf course in North Reading on Route 28 (next to The Big Dipper Ice Cream Stand).  The AM class (#35) will be leaving Hood School promptly at 9:15 AM and will be returning to the school before 11:30 AM.  The PM class (#53) will leave the school at 12:15 and return before 2:30 PM.
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We always welcome several parents to join us as chaperones.  If you would be willing to meet us there and chaperone, please let us know.  Below you will find a permission form.  Thank you for returning it no later than Wednesday, July 14. (can be emailed in advance if you prefer)
I look forward to meeting you and hope that your child has a wonderful week here at Golf Club.

Thank you,

Matt Walsh, Instructor
Janis Baron, Kaleidoscope Director

I give permission for my child, 
_________________________________, to attend and be driven by private transportation to and from BFM driving range and miniature golf course in North Reading, MA, on Friday, July 16, 2021, with his/her Kaleidoscope course students and staff.  

X


Date:


____I would be willing to chaperone and meet the group there at 9:15 AM. (or 12:15 if PM class)

____I am not available at this time

